
 

 

June 16, 2014 
 
 
 
State of Utah Public Service Commission 
160 East 300 South 
Salt Lake City, UT  84114 
 
RE: Docket No. 14-999: Administration of Connect America Fund Intercarrier Compensation 

Replacement §54.304(d)(1). 
 
Moss Adams LLP respectfully files on behalf of South Central Utah with the State of Utah Public Service 
Commission this Request for Confidential Treatment of Information (the “Request”).  The Request seeks 
confidential treatment of information contained in the projected eligibility for CAF ICC funding for July 1, 
2014 through June 30, 2015.  This request is made pursuant to NAC 703.527, NAC 703.5274(8).  This 
data collection is proprietary and confidential and subject to PSC R746-100-16. 
 
Pursuant to 47 C.F.R. §54.304(d)(1) of the Federal Communications Commission’s rules, enclosed please 
find the projected eligibility for CAF ICC funding for July 1, 2014 through June 30, 2015 for South Central 
Utah, Study Area Code 502286  This projection includes any true-ups associated with earlier filing 
periods.  This projection has also been filed with the Federal Communications Commission and the 
Universal Service Administrative Company, as the administrator of the Federal Universal Service Fund. 
 
Attached is a redacted version of this filing as well as the confidential version stamped accordingly.  This 
electronic filing will be followed up with a hard copy of the original and five (5) copies, along with a 
confidential copy on yellow paper. 
 
Should you have any questions regarding this filing, please contact me via electronic mail at 
Eric.Votaw@mossadams.com or by telephone at 209-955-6116 number.   
 
Sincerely, 

 
Eric Votaw, Senior Manager for 
Moss Adams LLP 
 
Enclosures 
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